
MINUTES OF LAND ACQUISITIONS REVIEW COMMITTEE 
(LARC) 

SEPTEMBER 9, 2016 
 
The Board consisted of: 
 Chris Morely 
 Jan Hardenbergh 
 John Cutting 
 
Also:  Meagen Donoghue, Planning Director 
 
 
The LARC opened the meeting at 8:30 a.m. to review the release of the Chapter 61B property at 32 Mary 
Catherine Lane.  The LARC received materials including an explanation of 61 B properties and the 
relation to the Assessor’s Office, and Assessor and GIS maps.  
 
Mr. Morely noted the land was recorded in 1966 reserving the lot for recreational purposes.  He further 
noted he drove by the lot.  
 
The question was raised of how the property would be used if released.  Chris Morley responded it would 
be a single-family house.   
 
Mr. Cutting motioned to release the Chapter 61B designation at 32 Mary Catherine Lane, Mr. Morely 
second; vote all in favor. 
 
Meeting adjourned: 8: 50 a.m.  
 
 
 
 


